
• ONE- standard size book-bag
• ONE- lunch box
• ONE- 1 inch binder
• TWO- 3 prong folders (any color)
• ONE- Small snap lock bin
• THREE- glue sticks 
• ONE- pack of dixie cups
• TWO- packs of baby wipes
• TWO- boxes of Kleenex
• TWO- rolls of paper towels
• ONE- box of snack baggies
• ONE- box of gallon baggies

IF YOUR CHILD HAS SPEECH THERAPY please get these 
items in addition to the list above.
• ONE- 24 pack of crayons
• TWO- glue sticks
• ONE- container of Playdough
• ONE- art box

We will always take 
donations for crafts! 
Here are some ideas! 
(These are optional)

Such as 
• Cotton balls
• Colored Dotters
• Pom poms 
• Paper plate 
• Feathers
• Buttons
• Tissue paper



Contact Info:     PHONE:440 729-0137      EMAIL: jpowers@escwr.org 

Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I would like to introduce myself. My name is 
Jessica Powers and I will be your child’s teacher for the upcoming school year. My 
educational background includes a duel degree in Early Childhood Education and 
Special Education as an Intervention Specialist. I also hold an endorsement in 
Reading. I have worked with children for 8+ years and absolutely love what I do! I 
grew up in Chesterland and now live here with my two year old son. 

I want you to know that your child will be provided a wealth of opportunities to grow 
in all developmental areas. Our preschool staff provides a safe, caring, and nurturing 
environment meeting the individualized needs of your child. Our classroom is 
structured to support and encourage independence.

Each month we will send home a newsletter with tentative activities for that month. 
The activities are tentative based on the interests and direction the children take 
throughout their learning. The Ohio Learning and Development Standards provide 
guidance for our activities/tasks. The calendar will also include the days your child 
receives Occupational Therapy (OT), Physical Therapy (PT), and/or Speech and 
Language Therapy (SPL), per your child’s IEP.

If you are new to my classroom, I look forward to meeting you and your child. If your 
child is returning to my classroom, welcome back! I strongly believe in a partnership 
between teachers, families, and therapists. I know we will have an amazing school 
year! If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to email me. 

Sincerely,                                          
Jessica Powers                

mailto:jpowers@escwr.org


Dear Parents: 

Spills and accidents can occur in school. Please send in a 
complete change of clothes for your child. 
They will be stored in the classroom for when they are 
needed.
Please send in
• Shirt
• Pants
• Socks
• Underwear

Also if your child is currently in diapers, please make 
sure you send in a package of diapers and wipes on 
the first day of school. PLEASE LABEL WITH YOUR 
CHILDS NAME. Throughout the school year, we will 
send home reminders when their supply is getting low


